
I am in support of Callander Community Development Trust’s request to buy Coilhallan 

Wood. I would like to see it used more by the schools and groups. In particular, I think a 

small network of single track bike trails would be a great asset for the Callander area. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

FK17 8AS 

 
 
 




